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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The National Telecommunications Commission (NTC) is inviting all affected and 
interested parties to a Public Hearing on the proposed Memorandum Circular on 

the:

RULES AND REGULATIONS IMPLEMENTING REPUBLIC ACT NO. 11934, 
OTHERWISE KNOWN AS THE "SUBSCRIBER IDENTITY MODULE (SIM)

REGISTRATION ACT"

to be held virtually on 05 December 2022, Monday, at 2:00 P.M. The corresponding 
Zoom Meeting ID and Passcode will be posted at the NTC Official website on 

05 December 2022.

Copies of the proposed Memorandum Circular can be downloaded from the NTC 
official website, www.ntc.gov.ph.

Parties may submit their respective position papers on or before 30 November 
2022. Hard copies of position papers shall be submitted to the Office of the 
Commissioner, attention to Deputy Commissioner Jon Paulo V. Salvahan. Soft 
copies thereof, in both Microsoft word and Adobe PDF format, shall be submitted 
via email to commissioner@ntc.gov.ph with the subject header "Position Paper on 
the IRR for the SIM Registration Act". Entities/organizations/groups submitting 
comments/inputs should include their personal/company information including 
address, contact number and email address on the cover page/email of the 

submission.

ELLABEANCAB.
Dejmty Commissioner 

Officer-In-Charge
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